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collective employment law are considered along with
treatment of the relationship between UK and EU law, to
give readers a wider view of the issues.
Industrial Maintenance and Mechatronics Shawn A. Ballee
2018-09-18 "Industrial Maintenance and Mechatronics
provides support for an Industrial Technology
Maintenance (ITM) program. It covers the principal
industrial technology disciplines, with a focus on
electrical systems and electronic controls. It provides
students with the necessary knowledge for entry-level
positions in industrial maintenance and prepares them
for NIMS Level 1 credentialing"-Total Training for Young Champions Tudor O. Bompa 2000
Collects conditioning programs for athletes between the
ages of six and eighteen, offering over three hundred
exercises for increasing coordination, flexibility,
speed, endurance, and strength
Software Architecture 2 Mourad Chabane Oussalah
2014-06-02 Over the past 20 years, software
architectures have significantly contributed to the
development of complex and distributed systems.

Martindale-Hubbell Directory of Experts & Legal Services
2008
Vampire Solstice Starfields 2006-04 For the Vampire
community, the Solstice Choosing has been the holiest
night of the year - for a hundred thousand years. But
this year, something new is about to happen. The oldest
prophecies are about to be fulfilled - and the Festival
of Blessings is finally upon us.
Junior Encyclopedia Amanda Askew 2006
Honeyball and Bowers' Textbook on Employment Law Simon
Honeyball 2016-04-28 Succinct in its treatment of the
fundamentals, and interwoven with contextual explanation
and analytical consideration of the key debates,
Honeyball and Bowers' Textbook on Employment Law
continues to provide readers with an accessible account
of the subject. Including chapter introductions and new
end-of-chapter summaries, students of employment law are
guided through the intricacies, while further reading
suggestions assist with independent research and essay
preparation. The critical elements of individual and
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Nowadays, it is recognized that one of the critical
problems in the design and development of any complex
software system is its architecture, i.e. the
organization of its architectural elements. Software
Architecture presents the software architecture
paradigms based on objects, components, services and
models, as well as the various architectural techniques
and methods, the analysis of architectural qualities,
models of representation of architectural templates and
styles, their formalization, validation and testing and
finally the engineering approach in which these
consistent and autonomous elements can be tackled.
Sweet Tea Revenge Laura Childs 2013-03-05 In the latest
novel from the New York Times bestselling author of
Agony of the Leaves, Indigo Tea Shop owner Theodosia
Browning may always be a bridesmaid, never a bride, but
this groom is never going to make it to the altar…
Theodosia Browning’s dear friend Delaine Dish has asked
her to be a bridesmaid for her wedding. But when the big
day arrives, everything seems to be going wrong. First,
a massive storm is brewing over Charleston. A bad omen?
Second, Delaine’s sister is late for the ceremony. And
finally, the groom not only has cold feet—his whole body
is cold. A murderer has crashed the wedding. As
Theodosia comforts a devastated Delaine, she needs to
sort out the suspects on the groom’s side from the
suspects on the bride’s side. One thing soon becomes
apparent—revenge won’t be the only dish served cold at
this wedding. And if Theodosia doesn’t watch her step, a
cold-blooded killer may have a rude reception in store
for her…
Fallocaust Quil Carter 2014-07-09 Over two hundred and
thirty years ago the Fallocaust happened, killing almost
everything that lived and creating what is now known as
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the greywastes. A dead wasteland where cannibalism is a
necessity, death your reality, and life before the
radiation nothing but pictures in dog-eared magazines.
Reaver is a greywaster, living in a small block
controlled by a distant ruler said to have started the
Fallocaust. He is a product of the savage world he was
raised in and prides himself on being cold and cruel.
Then someone new to his town catches his eye, someone
different than everyone else. Without knowing why he
starts to silently stalk him, unaware of where it will
lead him.
Telehealth in the Developing World Richard Wootton
2009-02-24 Health care is primarily about people-topeople interactions. It is about understanding,
diagnosis, physical contact, communication, and,
ultimately, providing care. By bringing people together,
telecommunication technologies have the potential to
improve both the quality of and access to health care in
the remotest areas of the developing world. Telemedicine
offers solutions for emergency medical assistance, longdistance consultation, administration and logistics,
supervision and quality assurance, and education and
training for healthcare professionals and providers.
This book aims to redress the relative lack of published
information on successful telehealth solutions in the
developing world. It presents real-life stories from
Asia, Africa, and Latin America. It is rich in practical
experience and will be of interest to health
professionals, development workers, and e-health and
telehealth proponents interested in learning about, or
contributing to the implementation of, appropriate
solutions for 80% of the world's population.
Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated
Matthew M. Radmanesh 2001 Foreword by Dr. Asad Madni, C.
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Eng., Fellow IEEE, Fellow IEE Learn the fundamentals of
RF and microwave electronics visually, using many
thoroughly tested, practical examples RF and microwave
technology are essential throughout industry and to a
world of new applications-in wireless communications, in
Direct Broadcast TV, in Global Positioning System (GPS),
in healthcare, medical and many other sciences. Whether
you're seeking to strengthen your skills or enter the
field for the first time, Radio Frequency and Microwave
Electronics Illustrated is the fastest way to master
every key measurement, electronic, and design principle
you need to be effective. Dr. Matthew Radmanesh uses
easy mathematics and a highly graphical approach with
scores of examples to bring about a total comprehension
of the subject. Along the way, he clearly introduces
everything from wave propagation to impedance matching
in transmission line circuits, microwave linear
amplifiers to hard-core nonlinear active circuit design
in Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs). Coverage
includes: A scientific framework for learning RF and
microwaves easily and effectively Fundamental RF and
microwave concepts and their applications The
characterization of two-port networks at RF and
microwaves using S-parameters Use of the Smith Chart to
simplify analysis of complex design problems Key design
considerations for microwave amplifiers: stability,
gain, and noise Workable considerations in the design of
practical active circuits: amplifiers, oscillators,
frequency converters, control circuits RF and Microwave
Integrated Circuits (MICs) Novel use of "live math" in
circuit analysis and design Dr. Radmanesh has drawn upon
his many years of practical experience in the microwave
industry and educational arena to introduce an
exceptionally wide range of practical concepts and
polycom-hdx-9000-admin-guide

design methodology and techniques in the most
comprehensible fashion. Applications include smallsignal, narrow-band, low noise, broadband and multistage
transistor amplifiers; large signal/high power
amplifiers; microwave transistor oscillators, negativeresistance circuits, microwave mixers, rectifiers and
detectors, switches, phase shifters and attenuators. The
book is intended to provide a workable knowledge and
intuitive understanding of RF and microwave electronic
circuit design. Radio Frequency and Microwave
Electronics Illustrated includes a comprehensive
glossary, plus appendices covering key symbols, physical
constants, mathematical identities/formulas, classical
laws of electricity and magnetism, Computer-Aided-Design
(CAD) examples and more. About the Web Site The
accompanying web site has an "E-Book" containing actual
design examples and methodology from the text, in
Microsoft Excel environment, where files can easily be
manipulated with fresh data for a new design.
Cable 83 1983
After Promontory Center for Railroad Photography & Art
2019-03-01 Celebrating the sesquicentennial anniversary
of the completion of the first transcontinental railroad
in the United States, After Promontory: One Hundred and
Fifty Years of Transcontinental Railroading profiles the
history and heritage of this historic event. Starting
with the original Union Pacific—Central Pacific lines
that met at Promontory Summit, Utah, in 1869, the book
expands the narrative by considering all of the
transcontinental routes in the United States and
examining their impact on building this great nation.
Exquisitely illustrated with full color photographs,
After Promontory divides the western United States into
three regions—central, southern, and northern—and offers
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a deep look at the transcontinental routes of each one.
Renowned railroad historians Maury Klein, Keith Bryant,
and Don Hofsommer offer their perspectives on these
regions along with contributors H. Roger Grant and Rob
Krebs.
Accounting Paul D. Kimmel 2013-07-11
Scorched Eggs Laura Childs 2014-12-02 In Laura Childs’s
New York Times bestselling mystery series, Suzanne,
Petra, and Toni—co-owners of the Cackleberry Club
Café—are equally good at serving up breakfast and
serving up justice. This time they turn up the heat on a
deadly firebug… As Suzanne is getting her hair colored
at Root 66, she’s stunned to witness the County Services
office next door suddenly go up in flames. Concerned
neighbors throng the streets, and the fire department
does their best. Unfortunately, their best isn’t enough
to save longtime civil service worker—and friend to the
Cackleberry Club—Hannah Venable. Soon enough, it’s
discovered that an accelerant was used to fan the
flames. Someone set the fire on purpose—was Hannah the
intended victim? Suzanne, Petra, and Toni vow to smoke
out the culprit. Unfortunately, the list of suspects is
as varied as the Cackleberry Club’s menu. When Suzanne
finds a possible connection between the fire and the
nearby Prairie Star Casino, she comes to realize that
the arsonist wanted something very big and bad kept
secret. And if the ladies aren’t careful, they may be
the ones gambling with their lives…
Voodoo River Robert Crais 2010-12-23 In a search for a
young woman's past PI Elvis Cole discovers far more than
he expected . . . Hired to uncover the past of Jodi
Taylor, an actress in a hit TV show, Elvis leaves his
native Los Angeles to head for Louisiana in search of
Jodi's biological parents. But before he can tackle the
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mystery of the actress's background, he is up against a
whole host of eccentrics, including a crazed Raidspraying housewife, a Cajun thug who looks like he's
been made out of spare parts, and a menacing hundredyear-old river turtle named Luther. As Elvis learns
about the enigmatic actress's origins, he also discovers
the real reason he's been sent to Louisiana . . .
Topology '90 Boris N. Apanasov 1992-01-01 This series is
devoted to the publication of monographs, lecture resp.
seminar notes, and other materials arising from programs
of the OSU Mathemaical Research Institute. This includes
proceedings of conferences or workshops held at the
Institute, and other mathematical writings.
Gas Dynamics E. Rathakrishnan 2004-08
308 Circuits Jan Buiting 2003 This is the ninth in the
300 series of circuit design books, again contains a
wide range of circuits, tips and design ideas. The book
has been divided into sections, making it easy to find
related subjects in a single category. The book not only
details DIY electronic circuits for home construction
but also inspiring ideas for projects you may want to
design from the ground up. Because software in general
and microcontroller programming techniques in particular
have become key aspects of modern electronics, a number
of items in this book deal with these subjects only.
Like its predecessors in the 300 series, "308 Circuits"
covers the following disciplines and interest fields of
modern electronics: test and measurement, radio and
television, power supplies and battery chargers, general
interest, computers and microprocessors, circuit ideas
and audio and hi-fi.
Wireless Network Deployments Rajamani Ganesh 2006-04-18
An important aspect of wireless networks is the
deployment of their infrastructure. In this book, the
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Editors have invited a number of experts from industry
to write on a variety of topics associated with
deployment of digital wireless networks. The first part
of the book consists of an overview of systems design
and engineering integration, comparison of polarization
and space diversity antenna systems, and the performance
of deploying smart antenna architectures in cellular and
PCS networks. The second part addresses deployment of
CDMA networks, based on IS-95 standards. Here the
authors discuss issues related to optimization of
overlaid dual model CDMA networks, embedding microcells
to improve hot-spot capacity, and mitigation of
intermodulation distortion in handsets. Part III deals
with deployment of TDMA- based networks. The issues
presented include developing hierarchical systems,
reconfigurable transceivers, and deploying the GSM
frequency hopping feature for enhancing existing traffic
capacity. The last part, on Wireless Data Networks, is
comprised of issues related to the performance of GPRS
systems deployed as an upgrade on current networks and
deployment of wireless LANs. Critical issues for
deploying an IEEE 802.11-based WLAN are examined.
Wireless Network Deployments provides practical
engineering guidance for wireless and cellular
engineers, researchers, technicians, and managers
working in second and third generation digital wireless
networks.
The Advertising Red Books 2010
Education for a Digital World David G. Harper 2008 This
is a comprehensive collection of proven strategies and
tools for effective online teaching, based on the
principles of learning as a social process. It offers
practical, contemporary guidance to support e-learning
decision-making, instructional choices, as well as
polycom-hdx-9000-admin-guide

program and course planning, and development.
Blink Once Cylin Busby 2012 West is a high school senior
who has everything going for him - until an accident
leaves him paralysed. Strapped down in his hospital bed,
moving in and out of consciousness, West is isolated and
alone. Until he meets Olivia. Olivia is the girl next
door - though not the typical girl next door. She is in
the hospital room next to his, and before long, she's
sneaking into his room to talk with him. Only Olivia
seems to know what he's thinking, and even dreaming
about. Yet certain questions haunt him- Why is Olivia in
the hospital? And how is she connected to the terrible
dreams he's been having? But the biggest shock of all
comes when West must face the possibility that the girl
he's fallen in love with - and who's done more to aid
his recovery than anyone else - may not even be alive.
Loving Anna Autumn Breeze 2014-10-05 Amelia Kurt was
different. And she knew it. That didn't stop her from
loving her best friend, Annabelle Johnson. They spent an
entire summer making love, and growing into what was
promising to be the only relationship either ever knew.
Then, one day, the unexpected happens. Anna disappears.
No reason, no forwarding address, no number. She was
simply gone. Eleven years later, Anna returns. Her truth
is heartbreaking but it's only the beginning of their
journey to recovery.
Introduction to Information Systems R. Kelly Rainer
2008-01-09 WHATS IN IT FOR ME? Information technology
lives all around us-in how we communicate, how we do
business, how we shop, and how we learn. Smart phones,
iPods, PDAs, and wireless devices dominate our lives,
and yet it's all too easy for students to take
information technology for granted. Rainer and Turban's
Introduction to Information Systems, 2nd edition helps
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make Information Technology come alive in the classroom.
This text takes students where IT lives-in today's
businesses and in our daily lives while helping students
understand how valuable information technology is to
their future careers. The new edition provides concise
and accessible coverage of core IT topics while
connecting these topics to Accounting, Finance,
Marketing, Management, Human resources, and Operations,
so students can discover how critical IT is to each
functional area and every business. Also available with
this edition is WileyPLUS - a powerful online tool that
provides instructors and students with an integrated
suite of teaching and learning resources in one easy-touse website. The WileyPLUS course for Introduction to
Information Systems, 2nd edition includes animated
tutorials in Microsoft Office 2007, with iPod content
and podcasts of chapter summaries provided by author
Kelly Rainer.
The Hardmen The Velominati 2017-06-01 It's time we all
stopped whining and learned a thing or two from The
Toughest Cyclists Ever. Including: Stephen Roche, whose
cure for exhaustion was to go up a gear and fight
harder, all the way to the ambulance. Eddy Merckx, who
hurt himself so badly in breaking the Hour record that,
he estimated, he shortened his career by a year. Beryl
Burton, who crushed her (male) rival's morale with the
offer of a piece of liquorice, before speeding past to
victory. Nicole Cooke and Edwig Van Hooydonck, who
rejected dope and became legends. The Hardmen tells the
stories - the good bits, anyway - of the 40 most heroic
Cyclists ever. Their bravery, their panache and their
Perfect Amount of Dumb. It reminds us that suffering on
a bike liberates us from our daily lives, and that, in
the words of Lance Armstrong "pain is temporary,
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quitting lasts forever"; proof that even assholes can be
insightful.
The Age of Intelligent Machines Ray Kurzweil 1992
Comparing the human brain with so-called artificial
intelligence, the author probes past, present, and
future attempts to create machine intelligence
PMP Exam Prep Rita Mulcahy 2013
Bing’s Noisy Day: Interactive Sound Book (Bing)
HarperCollinsChildren’sBooks 2017-10-05 This interactive
book featuring 10 sounds is perfect for fans of the hit
CBeebies series, Bing.
Guar in India D. Kumar 2002 Contributed articles.
The Vintage Mencken Alistair Cooke 2008-11 This historic
book may have numerous typos and missing text.
Purchasers can download a free scanned copy of the
original book (without typos) from the publisher. Not
indexed. Not illustrated. 1902 Excerpt: ...earth. r' =
radius of moon, or other body. P = moon's horizontal
parallax = earth's angular semidiameter as seen from the
moon. f = moon's angular semidiameter. Now = P (in
circular measure), r'-r = r (in circular measure);.'. r:
r':: P: P', or (radius of earth): (radios of moon)::
(moon's parallax): (moon's semidiameter). Examples. 1.
Taking the moon's horizontal parallax as 57', and its
angular diameter as 32', find its radius in miles,
assuming the earth's radius to be 4000 miles. Here
moon's semidiameter = 16';.-. 4000::: 57': 16';.-. r =
400 16 = 1123 miles. 2. The sun's horizontal parallax
being 8"8, and his angular diameter 32V find his
diameter in miles. ' Am. 872,727 miles. 3. The synodic
period of Venus being 584 days, find the angle gained in
each minute of time on the earth round the sun as
centre. Am. l"-54 per minute. 4. Find the angular
velocity with which Venus crosses the sun's disc,
6/9

Downloaded from deluxeproduct.com on July 1, 2022 by guest

assuming the distances of Venus and the earth from the
sun are as 7 to 10, as given by Bode's Law. Since (fig.
50) S V: VA:: 7: 3. But Srhas a relative angular
velocity round the sun of l"-54 per minute (see Example
3); therefore, the relative angular velocity of A V
round A is greater than this in the ratio of 7: 3, which
gives an approximate result of 3"-6 per minute, the true
rate being about 4" per minute. Annual ParaUax. 95. We
have already seen that no displacement of the observer
due to a change of position on the earth's surface could
apparently affect the direction of a fixed star.
However, as the earth in its annual motion describes an
orbit of about 92 million miles radius round the sun,
the different positions in space from which an observer
views the fixed stars from time to time throughout the
year must be separated ...
The Art of Talk Art Bell 1998-07 Intensely private radio
personality Art Bell, who lives in the middle of the
desert 65 miles west of Las Vegas--where he broadcasts
his radio shows--finally comes forward with his
fascinating autobiography.
The Book of L G. Rozenberg 2012-12-06 This book is
dedicated to Aristid Lindenmayer on the occasion of his
60th birthday on November 17, 1985. Contributions range
from mathematics and theoretical computer science to
biology. Aristid Lindenmayer introduced languagetheoretic models for developmental biology in 1968.
Since then the models have been cus tomarily referred to
as L systems. Lindenmayer's invention turned out to be
one of the most beautiful examples of interdisciplinary
science: work in one area (developmental biology)
induces most fruitful ideas in other areas (theory of
formal languages and automata, and formal power series).
As evident from the articles and references in this
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book, the in terest in L systems is continuously
growing. For newcomers the first contact with L systems
usually happens via the most basic class of L systems,
namely, DOL systems. Here "0" stands for zero context
between developing cells. It has been a major
typographical problem that printers are unable to
distinguish between 0 (zero) and 0 (oh). Thus, DOL was
almost always printed with "oh" rather than "zero", and
also pronounced that way. However, this misunderstanding
turned out to be very fortunate. The wrong spelling
"DOL" of "DOL" could be read in the suggestive way: DO L
Indeed, hundreds of researchers have followed this
suggestion. Some of them appear as contributors to this
book. Of the many who could not contribute, we in
particular regret the absence of A. Ehrenfeucht, G.
Herman and H.A. Maurer whose influence in the theory of
L systems has been most significant.
Weird But True 1: Expanded Edition National Geographic
Kids 2018-08-28 Offers a collection of true facts about
animals, food, science, pop culture, outer space,
geography, and weather.
AmGov Christine Barbour 2019-02-12 All the fundamentals.
No fluff. Learn more with less! A truly revolutionary
American Government textbook, Christine Barbour’s AmGov:
Long Story Short, responds to the needs of today’s
students and instructors through brevity and
accessibility. The succinct ten chapters are separated
by tabs that make it easy to skim, flip, revisit,
reorient, and return to content quickly. Reading aids
like bullets, annotations and arrows walk students
through important facts and break up the material in
short, engaging bites of information that highlight not
only what is important but why it’s important. Though
brief, this core book is still robust enough to provide
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everything that students need to be successful in their
American Government course. Whether for the on-the-go
student who doesn’t have time to read and digest a
lengthy chapter, or the instructor who wants a book that
will stay out of their way and leave room for plenty of
supplementary reading and activities, AmGov provides a
perfectly simplified foundation for a successful
American Government course.
Low Vision Manual A. Jonathan Jackson 2007 .this book
represents a real milestone for low vision care because
it is one of the first low vision books in the world,
and the first from the UK, that doesn't just give lip
service to multi-disciplinary collaboration- it has a
multi-disciplinary authorship. Barbara Ryan, Research
Associate, School of Optometry and Vision Sciences,
Cardiff University, Cardiff, UK Low Vision Manual is a
comprehensive guide and up-to-date reference source,
written by clinical and research experts in the fields
of disease detection and management; primary and
secondary optometric care; low vision optics and
prescribing; counselling and rehabilitation. All these
areas are explored in this book in four key sections:
Section One: Definition of low vision and its
epidemiology Section Two: The measurement of visual
function of the visually impaired Section Three: The
optics and practical tips on prescribing low vision aids
Section Four: Rehabilitation strategies and techniques
This is an important reference tool for all
professionals involved with the visually impaired. The
book covers everything a practitioner will need on a
day-to-day basis. Clear layout with practical tips,
worked examples and practical pearls will enable the
front-line eye-care professional to provide patients
with sound, research-based clinical care and
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rehabilitation. An essential reference for: .
Ophthalmology . Optometry . Orthoptics . Ophthalmic
nursing . Visual rehabilitation . Occupational therapy .
Social work . Peer work . Psychology . Dispensing
opticians
Digital Simulations for Improving Education: Learning
Through Artificial Teaching Environments Gibson, David
2009-04-30 Contains research and current trends used in
digital simulations of teaching, surveying the uses of
games and simulations in teacher education.
The Age of Spiritual Machines Ray Kurzweil 2000-01-01
Ray Kurzweil is the inventor of the most innovative and
compelling technology of our era, an international
authority on artificial intelligence, and one of our
greatest living visionaries. Now he offers a framework
for envisioning the twenty-first century--an age in
which the marriage of human sensitivity and artificial
intelligence fundamentally alters and improves the way
we live. Kurzweil's prophetic blueprint for the future
takes us through the advances that inexorably result in
computers exceeding the memory capacity and
computational ability of the human brain by the year
2020 (with human-level capabilities not far behind); in
relationships with automated personalities who will be
our teachers, companions, and lovers; and in information
fed straight into our brains along direct neural
pathways. Optimistic and challenging, thought-provoking
and engaging, The Age of Spiritual Machines is the
ultimate guide on our road into the next century.
Grandad Mandela Ambassador Zindzi Mandela 2018-06-28
"...profoundly moving..." -Publishers Weekly Nelson
Mandela’s two great-grandchildren ask their grandmother,
Mandela’s youngest daughter, 15 questions about their
grandad – the global icon of peace and forgiveness who
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spent 27 years in prison. They learn that he was a
freedom fighter who put down his weapons for the sake of
peace, and who then became the President of South Africa
and a Nobel Peace Prize-winner, and realise that they
can continue his legacy in the world today. Seen through
a child’s perspective, and authored jointly by Nelson
Mandela's great-grandchildren and daughter, this amazing
story is told as never before to celebrate what would
have been Nelson's Mandela 100th birthday.
The Professional Diplomat John Ensor Harr 2015-12-08 The
role of the Foreign Service Officer of the United States
altered radically during and after World War II. John
Harr, who served as a staff member of the Commission on
Foreign Affairs Personnel in 1962 and as Director of the
Office of Management Planning in the State Department
for four years, describes the changes and the response
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of the Foreign Service Corps to them. He provides a
direct approach to the understanding of the professional
diplomat and of the pervasive force of professionalism
in modern American society. He also outlines managerial
strategy to meet the growth challenge of the future.
Originally published in 1969. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to
again make available previously out-of-print books from
the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of
these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to
the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of
books published by Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.
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